
Members of public invited to Hospital
Authority Board Meeting

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     â€‹Members of the public are invited to attend the Hospital Authority
(HA) Board Meeting to be held on March 31 (Thursday) at 3.45 pm, the agenda
of which is as follows:
 

Hospital Authority Annual Plan 2022-23; and
Progress Report on Strategic Priorities.

     The HA aims to enhance its transparency and public accountability.
Through open meetings, the community is able to understand more about the
role and functions of the HA Board, as well as the operation and services of
the HA and its hospitals.

     In view of the severe epidemic, the HA Board Meeting will be conducted
via web conferencing. Members of the public who are interested in observing
the coming Board Meeting have to register with the Secretariat of the HA
Board at 2300 6797 during office hours. Observers' names and contact numbers
are required for registration, and places are arranged on a first-come,
first-served basis. Upon request, the meeting agenda and papers will be made
available to the registered attendees by email on the day of the HA Board
Meeting. Members of the public are reminded that they can attend the Board
Meeting as observers and will not be participating in the meeting discussions
via web conferencing. 
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